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Fourth Meeting, lith February 1902.

Dr THIRD, Vice-President, in the Chair.

Discussion on proposed improvements in the Teaching of
Elementary Mathematics.

Dr Carslaw introduced the subject by reviewing the present
position of Elementary Mathematical Teaching, making special
reference to the recent discussion by Professor Perry and others
before the Mathematical Section of the British Association. Most
of the other members present also expressed their views. It was
finally agreed to appoint a Committee, consisting of Mr Alison,
Dr Oarslaw, Mr "W. J. Macdonald, Dr Mackay, Dr Morgan,
Mr Tweedie, Mr M'Intosh (Convener), to draw up, and submit to
the next meeting, a set of resolutions indicating certain changes in
connection with the Teaching of Elementary Mathematics.
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